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Thank you for your email dated 23 April 2024 giving North Lincolnshire Council (NLC) the opportunity to attend the
Preliminary Meeting and Issue Specific Hearing 1 for the East Yorkshire Solar Farm Project
I can confirm that NLC will not be attending the meeting and have no comments or objections to raise in respect of this
project. The proposed development is not likely to result in any significant impact upon North Lincolnshire.


